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Reverse briefing:
new trends and new barristers

Reverse briefing involves a client engaging
a new barrister on a direct access basis for
the purposes of obtaining advice and
formulating a potential litigation strategy
before engaging solicitors. This seminar will
explore this emerging practice and also
other emerging trends in the industry which
are relevant to new barristers.

This seminar has been organised by the
NSW Bar Associations New Barristers
Committee.
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